
 

 

 

23 September 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Encore! Brass Lessons  

Ms Wileman (one of our Encore! Teachers) visited school last week to deliver an assembly 
showcasing different brass instruments. If your child is interested in learning a brass instrument, 
Ms WiIeman does have space for more students on a Friday afternoon  

If you would like further information or would like to book a place, please complete this form. 
Places will be offered on a first-come, first-served basis.  

If you have any questions, please contact HGSEncore@hgs.rklt.co.uk.  

Kind regards  

 

Mrs K Twitchin  

Teacher of Music and Encore! Lead  

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/7RhsJAsLhn
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